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Patterson High School
Project Lead the Way
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    September 8, 2016


To:  Principal Benton	

From:	PLTW Team

Subject:   The STEM Competition, Thursday, November 10, 2016 


The PLTW Team would like to hold the 8th Annual STEM Competition at Patterson High School on Thursday, November 10, 2016.  Students will use their math, science, technology and engineering skills to compete in a positive and friendly atmosphere.  This competition is about motivating students to take courses that can lead to exciting high-tech careers.  

Please review and indicate your approval of the event by signing below. 

Attached documents:

		STEM Competition Schedule
		Student Permission Form
		Team Registration Form 
		Photo Release Document 


Signature Approval _______________________________________



Cc:	Alukwu M. __________________ , Lead Principal AOET
	Evans M.
	Jonczak J.
	Licier C.
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